
BENNINGTON HOUSING AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

REGARDING ITS SECTION 8 HOUSING PROGRAM 
 
 

The Bennington Housing Authority will hold Public Hearings to provide the General Public and 
Section 8 Program Participants, including residents of Bennington’s RAD PBV developments, an 
opportunity to comment on the following draft documents: 

 
 

Five Year BHA Plan for the Fiscal Years beginning July 1, 2025- June  
30, 2030 

 
Updated Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program Administrative Plan 

 
The draft Five Year Plan is posted on the Bennington Housing Authority website, in the Bennington 
Housing Authority’s Main Office and on the Community Bulletin Boards at BHA’s housing 
developments. 
 
The draft Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan is available on the 
website. 
 
Public Hearings will be held on March 17, 2025 in the Community Room at Willowbrook 
Apartments: 
 
​ ​ Hearing on the Five Year Plan: 1:00pm 
 
​ ​ Hearing on the updated Section 8 Administrative Plan: 1:45pm 
 
 
Written comments should be submitted to: 
​ ​ ​ Lindsay Vajda 
​ ​ ​ Executive Director 
​ ​ ​ Bennington Housing Authority 
​ ​ ​ 22 Willowbrook Drive 
​ ​ ​ Bennington, Vermont 05201 

 
 

 


